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NOTICE OF FINAL DECISION 
FOR THE ISSUANCE OF AUTHORITY TO CONSTRUCT, THE PROPOSED 

SIGNIFICANT MODIFICATION OF FEDERALLY MANDATED OPERATING PERMIT, 
AND PREVENTION OF SIGNIFICANT DETERIORATION NOTIFICATION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Air Pollution Control Officer has issued the Authority 
to Construct permits to Berry Petroleum Company for four (4) new 85 MMBtu/hr natural 
gas-fired steam generators and to lower the NOx emission limits for five (5) steam 
generators, at in the Midway Sunset Oilfield. 

No comments were received following the District's preliminary decision on this project. 

The application review for Project #1124502 is available for public inspection at 
http://www.valleyairorg/notices/public_notices_idx.htm,  the SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY 
UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT, 34946 FLYOVER COURT, 
BAKERSFIELD, CA 93308, and at any other District office. For additional information, 
please contact the District at (661) 392-5500. 


